
Are you are a student in grades 7-12 and have
ideas to share?

Do you represent our Regional diversity?
Mi’kmaw/Indigenous communities
People of African descent
2SLGBTGQIA+ communities
Newcomers
People with Disability
Any other groups as appropriate to
represent regional diversity

Do you want to help make our system stronger
and more responsive to all?

Are you in grades 7-12?  We Want to Hear from you!

How to Apply?
To apply for this exciting opportunity, scan the QR code or

contact Ashley Dixon, Executive Assistant, adixon@ssrce.ca

Who Should Apply?

What is the committment?
We will meet three times per year, normally
once in the fall, once in the winter, and once
in the spring.

Our first meeting will be in May 2024

Why Should you care?

The South Shore Regional Centre for
Education has created a Regional
Student Advisory Council and invites
you to lend your voice on topics such
as achievement, well-being, and other
aspects of student experiences,
especially as it relates to the Student
Success Survey.

The Regional Executive Director will appoint
members to the Committee and will identify issues
for discussion & recommendations.

Your voice will help shape your school and Region!


